
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Honorable Wayne W. Williams  
Colorado Secretary of State 
Via email to:  SOS.Rulemaking@sos.state.co.us 
 
Dear Secretary Williams: 
 
The Colorado County Clerks Association (CCCA) submits the following comments 
concerning the review of 8 CCR 1505-10: 
 
Recording legislation may be introduced the week of March 2nd which will propose 
an increase in the $1.00 surcharge imposed pursuant to section 30-10-421, C.R.S. 
and provide for the distribution of surcharge funds through a grant program.  The 
CCCA recommends that 8 CCR 1505-10 be allowed to expire and that, in the event 
the recording surcharge legislation is adopted, temporary rules be adopted to 
implement the legislation pending promulgation of permanent rules.  
 
Should you have questions, please contact me at debra.johnson@denvergov.org or 
720-913-8666. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Debra Johnson, Denver Clerk & Recorder 
CCCA Legislative Co-Chair 
 
CC: Sheila Reiner, Mesa County Clerk & Recorder, CCCA Legislative Co-Chair 
 Sharon Sisnroy, Otero County Clerk & Recorder, CCCA Legislative Co-Chair 

Tiffany Parker, LaPlata County Clerk & Recorder, CCCA President  
Donetta Davidson, CCCA Executive Director 

 
 

Colorado County Clerks Association 

Mission  

“Create an organizational 
structure that supports best 
practices, use of technology, 
and appropriate legislation 
through teamwork, 
communication, and mutual 
respect.” 
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